
S L I G O  P P N
N E W S L E T T E R

Welcome to the St. Patricks Day edition of the PPN

Newsletter.




Due to the current climate, we appreciate that many of

our community groups and organisations have had to

close as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic, or change the

way they are operating. We fully understand how

challenging and difficult this situation is for people, but

felt it was still important for us to offer our groups an

opportunity to provide an update on your current status -

what plans you have in place and also to provide you with

an opportunity to promote any online activity you might

be exploring.

Once again thanks to all our member

groups who sent information in.




If you still haven't re-registered with Sligo PPN,

don't forget to do so. 




Simply follow the below link 

https://www.tfaforms.com/4686176
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SLIGO PPN TEAM UPDATE

The Start of 2022 has been very busy for Sligo PPN Team. We have
recently hosted a number of training and information sessions

including:



-Community Finance Ireland Information Session
- Sligo PPN Reps training with Social Justice Ireland

- Health Issues in the Community (HIIC) Training



We have a number of exciting upcoming training sessions planned so
keep an eye on social media and list emails. 

Current Vacancies & Upcoming Elections

There are a number of upcoming elections for vacant sets on the
following committees



- 2 X Seats on PPN Secretariat
- Environment Rep on SPC 3



If you are interested in becoming a rep on one of these committees,

please feel free to contact us on 071-9114430.



FUNDING INFORMATION

Sligo County Council is seeking applications in respect of projects
under the terms of the CLÁR Scheme recently launched by the

Department of Rural and Community Development, and which the
Council could consider for submission to the Department.

The 2022 programme will be delivered through three separate
Measures:

- Measure 1: Developing Community Facilities & Amenities
- Measure 2: Mobility, Cancer Care and Community First Responders

- Measure 3: ‘Our Islands’

Application forms and full details of each are available on our
website at: https://www.sligococo.ie/Grants/

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sligococo.ie%2FGrants%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0g7yDcVEmxLqn5e2Q7tvRpFfkvqdSZvhu_f6isVuRXEhaZTtezIWD-tkM&h=AT2IUf_RG6f1GOSkiETnWrE8J66rTXNP-5KleXe6OmyPkyvMsnC0siUbNgiwt5JzJGSBHZGYiI7X_mIt-VFppDIIFhQ8Sl-95yKRsUvkHtLcw5kRcD1cpO6QxVfxG-gsgqRc&__tn__=-UK*F&c[0]=AT1-6JtMaPEXGcLEdJZd1KU42Ot0i0aDkCuypdgQobZBWoZbtppskREoUcU5bstXG9HQvk-qxZthYPZLqbbUKEU2if5I6p8orqzLcTPsgUk9piqwu9B84avMN0zkRZFi7L_CFokEW8kHlEJehZD_Ajc_MG2LT-GN-fDNc2QlZTGhzOSa2Jm5Koru4Is


FUNDING INFORMATION

Applications for the 𝗘𝘀𝘁𝗮𝘁𝗲 𝗘𝗻𝗵𝗮𝗻𝗰𝗲𝗺𝗲𝗻𝘁

𝗦𝗰𝗵𝗲𝗺𝗲 𝟮𝟬𝟮𝟮 are now invited.



Closing date for receipt of completed applications
is 4pm on Thursday 31st March 2022.



Full details of the scheme and application form:

https://www.sligococo.ie/Grants/



https://www.sligococo.ie/Grants/?fbclid=IwAR3jYN61iAL0x5mTrkC4FvL02UsFzqkTVGvnfY0Rp_hE9cMAzmHmC55cBsU


 EASKEY VILLAGE PARADE IS AT 3PM ON THURSDAY 17th
MARCH  



Our St. Patrick's Day Parade will be back this year in Easkey Village on

Thursday 17th March at 3pm and will be part of the unique "Three Village
St. Patrick's Day Parade" .

which starts in Enniscrone at 1pm then moves-on to Easkey for 3pm and
Finishes in Dromore West at 4pm .  



 We are hoping that everyone will save the date and that they will stay

local for the celebrations of our National Feast Day.



 If you think it will be too daunting to make a float, then groups could walk
behind a Flag or Banner or simply just walk in the parade with blinged-up

baby buggies, bikes and scooters etc. to give the children the thrill of being
in a Parade.  Let's make this year's Parade the best one ever.



 The organizing of this year's Parade will be a joint effort between Easkey
GAA , LEAP & other members of the local community who want to ensure

that everyone comes out  to celebrate our Parades and has a fun time
after the long lock-downs that we have all experienced.
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UPDATE FROM OUR COMMUNITY GROUPS

BALLYMOTE ST PATRICK'S DAY RETURNS 



The Ballymote St Patrick's Day Parade makes a return after two years
celebrating the event at home due to COVID19. The committee will welcome

any business or community group to enter the parade which starts at
3.30pm on the 17th of March. There is no entry fee for the parade and

floats/entries from other parades in the county are most welcome to attend.
Music and other entertainment is being planned by the various businesses

in the town and there are 10 prizes up for grabs in the parade.
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Sligo Children's Community Garden 



We have so much news to share with you, there'`s been so much going on at the community garden!!



Firstly, thank you all so much for all of your contributions and donations for our fundraiser for the
LETS garden last month, without them our wonderful community space would cease to exist so we
were delighted to have raised almost €800. This will go towards putting new plastic on some of the
tunnels that got ravaged in the storms this winter. We had such great prizes donated from lots of

local businesses too, so we're extremely grateful. We also decided that in light of current events, we
would like to help in some direct way the children being affected through current world events, so we

have donated €200 of the fundraiser amount on behalf of the SCCG to this organisation in Ukraine
who work on the ground and provide play therapy and other services to those in need. 

https://voices.org.ua/en/ 





Our first Dig Out Day of the year will be this Saturday and we are hoping that as many of you as
possible will be free to come along to help with a few jobs that need doing to get the garden ready for
this planting season. We will be there from 11 - 3pm on saturday and will have the kettle on and lots

of chats and lols and dreaming of big plans for the garden this year. Let us know if you can come
along so we can plan the jobs that we can get done?






We have been busy in the background on the committee applying for various grands and funding
applications and were delighted to say we have been successful in 3 pieces so far this year which we

will put to lots of good use over the year



Sligo Co Childcare Committee - Parent and Toddler Group Funding 
Community Fund - Intergenerational Project 

Sligo Arts Council - Additional fund for Intergenerational project



We would not have been able to be as efficient and successful with this without our newest
committee member Ruth Le Gear, we're so delighted to have her on board.



There's still time to send in your application form and fees for membership, Please find attached our
membership form, if you have previously filled one out before and we have your details, no need to

send it again, you can just pay your membership fee of €15 and email us to let us know you've sent it
and we'll keep a record. 



The bank details are:

BIC SLRUIE21
IBAN IE92SLRU99210410881876



That's all for now, we hope to see you in the garden soon,

Fiona and all at SCCG



https://scanner.topsec.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fvoices.org.ua%2Fen%2F&t=ef82551d225936e867a141fd59db3e7419e35d38&d=1446&r=show
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Sligo Orpheus Choir returned to rehearsal after 2 years and 1
month due to Covid we now have plans for the year 22



 1  Spring Concert Sligo

  2. Autumn Concert Sligo 
 3 Christmas Carols by Candlelight 2 venues 



We are currently recruiting for these concerts both men and

women but especially Men 
find us on facebook or just turn up to our rehearsal on any

tuesday 730 pm at Methodist Church Wine St.Sligo.





https://sligoorpheuschoir.com/2017/01/02/shout-out-for-men/



https://scanner.topsec.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fsligoorpheuschoir.com%2F2017%2F01%2F02%2Fshout-out-for-men%2F&r=show&t=8340eb525542c1247a90f4df6e2ba56ea4ad1f3d&d=1446
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